
  

   
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CLB Washington Solutions 1, LLC-SBI Latecomer Reimbursement 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will we held on Monday,  

December 17, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Camas City Hall, located 

at 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, Washington, before the Camas City Council. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to review a latecomer reimbursement 

agreement request from CLB Washington Solutions 1, LLC-SBI for municipal 

infrastructure improvements related to the Goodwin Road Pump Station and Water and 

Sewer Mains on NE Ingle Road that were installed for Green Mountain Planned 

Residential Development (PRD), Phase 1. 

Comment: Any interested party may participate at the hearing by testifying in person, or in 

writing.  Questions and comments may be directed to Jim Carothers, at (360) 817-7230; or by 

email sent to: jcarothers@cityofcamas.us; or by standard mail to: Jim Carothers - City of Camas, 

Engineering – Public Works Department, 616 NE 4th Avenue, Camas, WA 98607.  

The City of Camas hereby gives public notice that it is the Agency’s policy to assure full 

compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 

1987, and related statues and regulations in all programs and activities. 
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